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Dear Parents/Carers 
  
As part of the Science National Curriculum, Year 5 learn about puberty. 
  
Children from both year five classes will complete this session during their PSHE lesson on 
Monday 24 April within their own classes as per the National Curriculum requirements.  
 
This session will cover puberty and will be delivered by the school nurse with the class teachers 
present. We will work through a presentation and then take questions from the children. If we 
feel that a question is too advanced or inappropriate for their age group, we will decline to 
answer it. 
  
Please be aware your child may wish to talk about their learning at home. If you would like to 
discuss this further please contact the class teacher in the first instance. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Ward & Year 5 staff 

 


